
     

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This half term the children will be learning about the Victorians. This history-based unit of work revolves around our 

upcoming visit to Manor Farm where the children will learn about how school life/ toys/ washing clothes/ farming etc was 

very different. Throughout ‘Victorian Days’, your child will be learning about life in Victorian times. They will be looking 

at and using a range of artefacts to help them find out about different aspects of the past. 

Trip Name Manor Farm  
 

Trip Organiser Mrs Lubbock-Smith 
 

Trip Date 3rd March 2022 
 

Departure Time 9.30am – 2:30pm 
 

Lunch Packed lunch required 
 

Additional Requirements Clothing - Please send your child in appropriate clothing and 
footwear for the weather. They can wear their own trousers/tshirt 
but please ensure they are wearing their school jumper.  
 

  

Parent Help 
 

We will require parent helpers from each class. Please let the 
school office know if you available to help for this trip. (Email 
address below) 

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

A voluntary contribution of £14.70 is now due for this trip; please make your payment by cash/cheque to 
the school office or online via the MCAS app.  If you are unable or unwilling to make a voluntary contribution, 
please speak to your child’s class teacher in confidence.  

If you are able to offer to help on this day please email office@shirleyschools.co.uk and we will confirm nearer 
the date. 

If you would like to withdraw your child from the Manor Farm, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class 
teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Lubbock-Smith 

Year 1 leader 
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